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Senator Leibham:

Please review this amendment very carefully to ensure that it meets your intent.  It
is identical to a1194/1.  The original drafting instructions we received were not very
clear, and no definitions were provided for terms such as “energy efficiency lighting
systems” (I assume you meant energy efficient lighting systems), “building automation
and control systems,” and “hybrid−electric vehicles.”
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